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August 11, 2020

Peter S. Hays

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman St. Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Delivered via electronic mail to: peter.hays@state.co.us
RE: Support Closure of Blue Valley Pit

Dear Peter Hays,

The Grand County Board of County Commissioners wishes to express their support in the
Kirkland Contruction, L.L.L.P. Surety Release Request application for the Blue Valley Pit used
for Highway 9 construction.

With sincere appreciation,
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Kristen Manguso e etrit Linke Richard Cimino
Commissioner Chair Commissioner Commissioner
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